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Aloha Friends & Fellow Rotarians 

 Last Friday was a milestone for the 

Rotary Club of Hawaii Kai, a very important 

one that will change the direction for our club as we 

proceed to complete plans for the remainder of the 

year. With great support from District Leadership, as 

well as our finest effort from members, I believe our 

18 guests received an excellent introduction to Rota-

ry and have a sense of how they might be part of the 

awesome Rotary Family that our guest speaker Past 

District Governor Linda Coble so aptly described. 

 I have sent thank you notes to our guests and 

invitations to our meetings as well as including them 

in our Newsletter mailing list. Each guest has unique 

attributes that will pridefully add to our fabric as we 

look forward to welcoming them as fellow Rotarians 

in the near time. Aloha to All. 
  

 At our 4:00 Board Meeting Tuesday 2/17,  at 
Zippy’s, we’ll discuss the details of our forthcoming 

projects, including Rotary Saves Lives and DD-15.    
Please plan to bring your ideas and suggestions about 
our successful completion of a great Rotary year. New 
ideas are always welcome, and we’ll discuss projects 
that are waiting in the wings. Without a doubt there 
is a role for each member to help grow & strengthen 
our club. We’re aware of additional potential mem-
bers, as we plan for another Luncheon. Thanks to all 
and see you on Tuesday .  Aloha & Best wishes, Jan 

President Jan Black’s Message 

Board Meeting 2/17/15 Zippys 4:00 

Club Assembly 2/17/15/Zippys 5:30 

Speakers & Events 
 

2/17/15 
Zippys 

Board 4:00 
Club Assembly 5:30 

 

2/24/15 
Zippys 

 

 

3/3/15 
Institute for Human 

Services 
 

Future Speakers 
 

Koa Asam 
Yoga With a Passion 

* 
Leslie Wilcox 

HPR 
 

All Hear   
 

With St Patrick’s Day 
nearly upon us  
the March 17th 

Meeting will have 
some surprises for us 

all. In the meantime 
 

A top o’ the 
Marnin to ye 

* 

And the rest o’ 
the day to you 

 
For information contact 

phil@broms.com  397-6279 


